
BEFORE YOU 
VOTE NOV 5
DOES YOUR CANDIDATE SUPPORT 
WORKING FAMILIES?

THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH DOES!
We support a policy of paying a living wage and increasing the minimum 
wage to $15 per hour. (General Convention 2015-C048)

 We support the labor movement by recognizing the social role of labor 
unions, encouraging Church cooperation with labor, and opposing legislation 
to reduce collective bargaining rights. (GC 2012-D028)

We support the right of workers to form a union and to earn living wages. 
(GC 2006-D047)

We support a living wage with health benefits as the standard of compensa-
tion for all workers. (GC 2003-A130) 
 
If you don’t know your candidate’s position, or if you want further informa-
tion about the issues, we recommend this website:

Missouri AFL-CIO (moaflcio.org)
Missouri Jobs with Justice (mojwj.org)

And there is more election information on our diocesan website:
diocesemo.org/vote-faithfully


